
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED MODIFICATION TO AGRICULTURAL DISTRICTS 

At the discretion of Erie County Legislative Chair, Peter Savage, Notice is hereby given that a 
public hearing will be held by the Legislature of the County of Erie, at the Dard Hunter Hall 
auditorium located at 21 S. Grove Street in East Aurora, New York, 14052 on the 5th of 
November, 2018 at 6:00 PM, to consider the following requests for the inclusion of 
predominantly viable agricultural lands within existing agricultural districts that have been 
submitted in accordance with sec. 303-b of NYS Agricultural and Markets Law. 

2 parcels in the Town of Alden, totaling 131 acres 
1 parcel in the Town of Amherst, totaling < 1 acres 
5 parcels in the Town of Aurora, totaling 80 acres 
4 parcels in the Town of Boston, totaling 116 acres 
1 Parcel in the Town of Clarence, totaling 93 acres 
11 parcels in the Town of Colden, totaling 410 acres 
17 parcels in the Town of Eden, totaling 813 acres 
9 parcels in the Town of Evans, totaling 108 acres 
10 parcels in the Town of Grand Island, totaling 82 acres 
1 parcel in the Town of Hamburg, totaling 84 acres 
1 parcel in the Town of Holland, totaling 6 acres 
2 parcels in the Town of North Collins, totaling 36 acres 
2 parcels in the Town of West Seneca, totaling 18 acres 
 
The hearing shall consider the requests and recommendations of the County Agricultural and 
Farmland Protection Board (AFPB). All applications submitted and the Erie County AFPB report 
to the Legislature on recommended parcel inclusions is available at 
http://www2.erie.gov/environment/index.php?q=agupdate. Questions may be directed to Elias 
Reden, Planner at Elias.Reden@erie.gov. 

Dated: Buffalo, New York, October 23, 2018 
  
BY ORDER OF THE COUNTY LEGISLATURE  
OF THE COUNTY OF ERIE, NEW YORK 
 
By Robert M. Graber 
Clerk, Erie County Legislature 
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